
 Willway Week Ahead 
 May 6 - 10, 2024 

 PENAWEN-Moon of the Camas Harvest (May) 

 Coast Salish Moon: 
 Each month one of our classes creates a beautiful bulletin board all about the Coast Salish Moon.  This month we are 
 learning about PENAWEN which is the moon of the Camas Harvest. 

 Book Fair: 
 The Scholastic Book Fair starts on Monday.  Students and families will be able to shop at lunch time between 11:55 - 
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 12:35 and after school between 2:45 - 3:30.  The Book Fair will be set up in the Multi-Purpose Room. 

 Plans for Next Year: 
 It is that time of year where we are beginning to plan for next year.  If your child(ren) will not be returning to Willway next 
 year (with the exception of Grade 5 students), please email Mrs. Schwartz directly at  sschwartz@sd62.bc.ca  to let the 
 office know.  This information is crucial for our planning.  If you have any questions or concerns, please email or contact 
 the office so that we can help you with your own planning. 

 PAC Newsletter: 
 Please see the attached newsletter from our PAC with everything they currently have on the go.  Please watch for 
 volunteer opportunities as they come up.  More volunteers make the job quicker and easier for all! 

 PAC Raffle Baskets: 
 There will be raffle baskets at the Family Fun Night on May 31st.  In order to make this a successful part of the event, the 
 PAC are asking families for donations of themed items.  If you are able to make some donations, please look at the poster 
 attached to the PAC Newsletter.  They are creating five different themed baskets.  Pick your favourite to add something to 
 it.  All items can be dropped off at the school in the marked box in the office. 

 Student Attendance: 
 A huge thank you to all families who send in regular emails to our attendance email (  willway@sd62.bc.ca  )  and your child’s 
 classroom teacher when they are going to be late, absent or picked-up early.  We really appreciate it as it helps us stay on 
 top of the coming and going of our students.  A reminder to everyone to use this email  willway@sd62.bc.ca  for all 
 attendance related information only. Thank you! 

 Upcoming Dates: 
 May 16 - Popcorn Day (Last day to order is May 7) 
 May 17 - Non-Instructional Day - Professional Development 
 May 20 - No School - Victoria Day 
 May 22 - Hot lunch - McDonald’s (Last day to order May 14) 
 May 28 - Immunizations for Kindergarten & Grade 1 students at  9:00 am-11:00 am (signed consent form  required) 
 May 31 - Family Fun Night - Time TBD 
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